WELCOME TO OUR DECEMBER 2024
\onthly Newsletter ISSUE #12

we re 30 glad you' re here!

It’s hard to believe that Christmas is less than 3 weeks away. We want to wish you
a very happy Holiday Season. I’'m sure many of you are busy creating wonderful
gifts for those special loved ones in your life. Whether the gifts are quilts, or pj’s,
pillows or custom embroidered towels, etc. I’'m sure they will be cherished
forever.

As my sewing season has come to end, it is now time to prepare for the holidays
with my family & friends. My children and grandchildren will get together several
times over the next couple of weeks to make cookies and candies to give as gifts.

With 6 grown children & 9 grandchildren, it can get a little chaotic at times. But |
love every minute.

As | mentioned in the November Newsletter, we will be offering a
new line of fabric using “Cuddle” kits. We are also scheduling some
classes for them as well. Here are a few of the kits that will be
available after the new year. Some will be released in January and
some a little later. Here are just a few of the kits.

Infinity Scarf Cuddle Critters



HOWDY,DARLIN' TIMBER GROVE JUNGLE RUMBLE

Upcoming Classes

Class schedules will be posted on the website and in future
newsletters. We currently have 2 classes posted on the
website. Make sure you check the website for any updates or

MONTHLY MIN
SNOWMAN

SATURDAY,
JANUARY 11, 2025
FROM 10-2.

changes.

CUDDLE
INFINITY SCARF

SATURDAY,
JANUARY 18, 2025
FROM 10-12.



JOIN OUR PRIVATE FACEBOOK GROUP, APPLIQUE QUILTING WITH
LASER PRECUTS.

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK,
HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/APPLIQUESQUILTSANDMORE.

PINTEREST HTTPS://WWW.PINTEREST.COM/APPLIQUESQUILTSANDMORE

INSTAGRAM @APPLIQUES.QUILTS.AND.MORE

PLEASE SHARE WITH FAMILY & FRIENDS WHO LIKE QUILTING OR
SEWING

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
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We Make Quilting Accurate !



